
























The latest school inspection was on Dec.15, 2022; no significant facility issues
were discovered. The school buildings are in good repair, clean and sanitary.
Routine maintenance is being performed, regular preventative maintenance is also
being performed. There is no outstanding deferred maintenance at this time. A
green playground renovation, upgraded PA system, and burglar alarm are planned
for spring of 2023
























































